
ZAA NEWSLETTER JANUARY 2020 
 
Hello Alumni Association Members, 
I am the newest member of the Alumni Association Board and have volunteered to send out a newsletter 
email every month to keep you updated and informed. 
  
So if you see an email from Denise Primel....it will be me. Denise Francis (Class of 1974). We can share 
more pictures & stories on our Facebook site. 
 
Also join our group on Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/8791257451/ 
 

What does the Alumni Association do? 
 
1) Preserving the history of Zanesville City Schools: Pictures, Scrap Books, Newspaper articles, 
Comuses, Newsletters, Uniforms, Commencement programs & more from the late 1800's until now. 
If you love history...you must visit out office. 
 
2) Helping with Reunions: Assist with planning of class reunions by sharing experience from other 
class reunions, promoting the reunions online. Having pictures & decorations available to borrow. 
Working on a class reunion committee, just contact us...we are happy to help! 
 
UPCOMING REUNIONS: 
Class of 1975 Sat-August 15th, 2020 
Class of 1970 Sat- August 8th, 2020 
Class of 1960 Sat-August 8th, 2020 
 
3) Scholarship Fund: For ZHS graduating seniors 
 
4) A way for Alumni to stay in touch, stay informed and stay involved. 
 
5) We now have all Comuses from 1950 -2019 scanned and on disc for preservation & purchase 
 
6) Below is a picture of a girls’ team at Grover Cleveland from a while back! We also have 
newsletters, some class pictures, and many scrapbooks from The Tour Choir with Mr. McLaughlin 
from 1972-1989.  
 
Link to our website: 
www.zanesvillealumni.org 
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